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June 1…Parents & Pastries 
June 7…Last Day of School 
June 7…5th Grade promotion @ 9:45 am 
 

 
If you are interested in summer camp, 
please keep an eye out in your child’s 
backpack they should have received an 
application already. If you need another 
application, please pick one up in the 
office. Both forms need to be completed: 
application and permission slip to attend 
field trips. Return the forms to your child’s 
teacher or the front office.  Hope to see 
you there. Thank you!   

 

Our Lost & Found is 
overflowing, once 
again. Please check it 
daily for your child’s 
missing clothing, and 

other items! Make sure to put names on all 
of their belongings so when they are 
found, we can return them to the owner. 
We will be donating them on the last day 
of school. Thank You! 

 
 

Congratulations to all of our 5th 
graders who will be promoting on 
June 7th @ 9:45 am. Please make 
sure to have you child is following 
the dress code (ex. No spaghetti 
straps, no shorts/skirts that are 
shorter then finger tips, no baggie 
pants or inappropriate logos.)   
Please keep in mind latex 
balloons are not allowed on the 
Citrus Campus.  

 

Students who have 
not returned Citrus 
Library books by the 
end of school may not receive 
their final report cards, per CUSD 
School Board policy. If your child 

has lost or damaged a schoolbook, you will 
need to pay the cost to replace it. Please 
send a check or cash to the school office. 
Multiple overdue book notices have been 
mailed home, and the library has been 
searched for missing books. If we have an 
email address for you, we also emailed 
information. Report cards can be picked up 
in the school office by Wednesday, June 13. 
The missing book will need to be returned or 
paid for. Replacing lost books with another 
copy is not permitted because library books 
have special bindings. If you have any 
questions, please email Mrs. Gray, Citrus 
Library aide, eagray@chicousd.org 


